

## Officers

Past President Donald E. Todd P. O. Box 35 Wartburg 37887

Vice-President Robert D. Brown 123 Blackburn Ave. Nashville 37205

Recording Secretary Mrs. David Hassler Box 1 Byrdstown 38549

Corresponding Secretary and Treasurer Mrs. John McLatyre 137 Highland Ave. Oak Ridge 37830

Directors Bruce Euclid Circle Oak Ridge 37830

Roy Hall Chamber of Commerce Crossville 38555

E. W. Means 200 Butler Road Oak Ridge 37830

## TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

Cumberland Mountain State Park June 23, 1973

A TTA Board of Directors meeting was held June 23 at the Cumberland Mountain State Park Restaurant with five officers and two members present. Vice-president Bob Brown presided in the absence of President Rhyne who had not returned from the National Trails Symposium in Colorado.

An interesting account was given by Evan Means of the Symposium at which seven were registered from Tennessee.

July 14 was set as a trail maintenance work day in Catoosa Wildlife Management Area. It was explained that although this is not an ideal time weatherwise, it would avoid the hunting seasons.

Bob Brown suggested that we work toward the establishment of the Natchez Trace Scenic Trail, which has been included in the National Trails Act for study. He also proposed the inclusion of a horse trail and a bicycle trail as this trail would lend itself more appropriately than many of the other parts of the Cumberland Trail and other trails already established as hiking trails.

There being no further business the meeting/adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mrs. Raud Hassler Mrs. David Hassler Recording Secretary